
The Department of English, Aggarwal College Ballabgarh, organized an Alumni 

lecture for the students of BA 4th Semester on 28. 01.2023 under the able guidance 

of Dr. Krishan Kant Gupta, Principal Aggarwal college. Our Alumna, Ms. Kavita, 

delivered her lecture on “Phonetics and need of correct pronunciation. She 

explained the sound symbols to 2nd year students. She told them about the need of 

right pronunciation and correct spellings. She further explained that in today's 

scenario correct pronunciation is important to make ourselves clear and avoid 

misunderstanding and miscommunication. Students also interacted well with Ms. 

Kavita. She took their doubts and fully answered their queries. More than 100 

students got benefitted by the lecture. 

 The Alumhi lecture was coordinated well by faculty members, Dr. Sarika, Dr. 

Inayat, Ms. Vijaya and Ms. Shelly under the supervision of Madam Kamal 

Tandon, H.O.D English Department. Principal, Dr. Krishan Kant, congratulated 

the Department for organising such lectures. 


